
Information COVID -19 (18)
To the members of the community of Instituto Superior Técnico.

We have received today, from the Office of the Minister of Science, Technology and Higher Education 
(MSTHE), the information clarifying the terms of application of the decisions of the Council of Ministers 
(DCM) of the 30th October 2020 to the operation of higher education institutions, namely IST.

This information can, and should, be consulted by all members of the IST community at 
https://wwwcdn.dges.gov.pt/sites/default/files/comunicado_mctes_dges_v02nov2020final.pdf

In general, the MSTHE information corroborates the operating regime for fall semester of 2020/2021 that 
was implemented at IST. However, the IST administrative services are carefully analyzing the DCM and the 
MSTHE information and if any readjustments, will be communicated to the School in the upcoming days.

I would also like to inform you that the information, at its point 2, clarifies that “students, teachers, 
researchers and workers have no mobility restrictions in the counties covered by the exceptional measures”.

Stay protected, stay healthy!

Rogério Colaço
President of IST

Mais informações 
Avisos à comunidade Técnico sobre o Coronavirus.
Site em atualização permanente.

https://tecnico.ulisboa.pt/coronavirus

Contactos 
Contacto preferencial para informações relativa ao 
coronavirus/COVID-19 no Técnico é o email.

COVID19_IST_informacoes@tecnico.ulisboa.pt 
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